village of Manley Planning Commission Meeting July 16, 2019

The Village of Manley Planning Commission Public Hearing was held on July 16, 2019 and called
to order by Chairman Heath Lindsey at 7:02pm.

In attendance were Heath, Hoper Hibler, Richard Fox, Jodi Tapp and Leonard Stohlmann and
several concerned citizens.

Discussion was made about a proposal from the Village Board to construct a picnic shelter on
the Manley Village Park. Richard made a motion to recommend not building now, and to take
time to decide if there is a need, and if so, what would be the best size and location. Seconded
by Heath. Vote: Stohimann Yes, Hibler-Yes, Fox-Yes, Lindsey-Yes, Tapp-No.

Motion Carried.

July 24, 2019, at 6:30pm was set for another meeting of the Planning Commission to allow
members time to research and poll Manley Citizens for their opinions about said picnic shelter.

Motion by Hibler to adjourn, seconded by Lindsey. Motion carried by unanimous Yes.
Submitted by Secretary

Leonard Stohlmann



